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Public Notice
County of Gloucester
Planned Resurfacing 
Auburn Road (CR 551) 
 Borough of Swedesboro 
Resurfacing Auburn Road (CR 551), 
Borough of Swedesboro 
From:  Kings Highway (CR 605) to High Hill Road (CR 662), 0.50 mi.
	


PROJECT BACKGROUND:  The County of Gloucester will be starting the resurfacing project on CR 551 Auburn Road in the Borough of Swedesboro. The project is being completed in order to address the deterioration of the existing surface. 
THE PROJECT:  The project will consist of milling 2 inches of the existing asphalt and overlaying the roadway with 2 inches of a new asphalt surface course. Wheel ruts and other pavement distortions will be removed by this pavement overlay. Existing inlet grates not meeting NJDOT standards will be replaced with new bicycle safety grates. The inlet openings not meeting NJ Storm Water Management Guidelines will be replaced or retrofitted. Traffic striping will also be replaced. 
The roadway will be detoured but will allow traffic to flow in one direction throughout the length of the project. The detour will be posted by the contractor.  Residents shall have access to their driveways at all times.
PROJECT STATUS:  The project will begin construction on or about Thursday, May 9, 2019. 
We anticipate one (1) night of work, weather permitting.
The hours of the project operation will commence at 7:00 PM and end at 6:00 AM

For Further Information Contact:

Gloucester County Highway Department
1200 North Delsea Drive

Clayton, NJ 08312-1000

Telephone: 856-307-6400

FAX: 856-307-6409
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The County of Gloucester complies with all state and federal rules and regulations and does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, creed, color, national origin, ancestry, marital status, affectional or sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, disability, nationality or sex in admission to, access to, or operations of its programs, services, activities or in its employment practices. In addition, Gloucester County encourages the participation of people with disabilities in its programs and activities and offers special services to all County residents 60 years of age and older. Inquiries regarding compliance may be directed to the EEO office at (856) 384-6903 or through the County’s ADA Coordinator at (856) 384-6842/New Jersey Relay Service 711.


